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Report by: The Treasurer  

___________________________________________________________________ 

Heading: Revenue Budget Monitoring Report to 3 January 2020 

___________________________________________________________________ 

1. Summary 

 

1.1 Gross Expenditure is currently £19,000 underspent and income is £5,000 over 

recovered resulting in a net underspend of £24,000. This is summarised in point 

4.   

___________________________________________________________________ 
 

2 Recommendations 

 

2.1 It is recommended that members consider the report. 

_____________________________________________________ 

3 Budget Adjustments Since Last Report  

 

3.1 There have been no budget adjustments since the start of the financial year. 

___________________________________________________________________ 

4 Budget Performance 

 

4.1 Current Position    Net Underspend £24,000 

 Previously Reported             Net Underspend £3,000    

     

 The underspend in Employee Costs is due to current vacancies and a 

member of staff who had maternity leave during the year.  

 

 Transport Costs are underspent due to the number of leased vehicles 

reducing.  

 



 

The over recovery within Other Income relates to the project income for 

Semple Stories. 

 

4.2 Projected Year End Position 

 

The projected year end position shows an increase to the general reserve of 

£17,500.  

 

4.3 VR / VER Costs 

 

At the Joint Committee meeting on 21 June 2019 it was agreed that the one-off 

costs for the early release of staff, which was estimated at the time to be 

£68,761, would be funded by utilising £20,000 of reserves and then the 

remaining balance to be funded by each authority in proportion to the requisition 

level in 17/18 –  

 

Renfrewshire Council - £29,257 

Inverclyde Council  - £12,190 

North Ayrshire Council - £7,314 

 

The actual one-off costs are £73,250, but due to the projected year end 

underspend the additional costs will be met from the current year revenue 

budget.   

 

 

__________________________________________________________________ 



 

 




